
 

 

                              

 STOPR 2024-25 Year End Message 

 

 

 

Attention: All Schools 
Date: June 18, 2025 
From: Student Transportation of Peel Region 
REGARDING: 2024-25 Year End Message 

 

The 2024-25 school year is coming to an end and STOPR would like to thank all of our school administrators 
and staff for another successful year. We are so grateful to be working with you and appreciate your 
continued support of STOPR, and dedication to all the students that we serve.  
 
STOPR will be working throughout the summer preparing transportation services for September and below 
are some reminders for the upcoming 2025-26 school year. 
 
Student Information for September 2025: 
Bus routes for the 2025-26 school year will be distributed to the bus companies in mid-August 2025.  
At that time, bus drivers will have an opportunity to complete dry runs and become familiar with their new 
bus route. For this reason, students must be entered into the Student Information System with the correct 
school, grade, program and home address, by June 30, 2025. This will ensure that STOPR receives the 
correct student information in our download process, and we will be able to assign busing throughout the 
summer. Any students who are not in the Student Information System by June 30, 2025, may not be 
assigned to transportation for the first day of school. Please ensure that all student information is up to 
date prior to June 30, 2025. 
 
BusPlanner Web school and parent portals (BPWeb): 
BPWeb school and parent portals are not active during the summer.  BPWeb school and parent portals will 
be open and available for viewing beginning Monday August 25, 2025. 
 
At that time, schools will have access to all their bus runs and student manifests for the 2025-26 school 
year. Also, parents will be able to create an account or log in to their existing account to see their 
personalized student transportation information.  
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STOPR hours of operations and contact information: 
Our office is open from Monday to Friday from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm.  
 
Parent phone number/general line:  905-890-6000 
Dedicated school phone number:  905-366-5649* 
School emergency phone number:  905-890-0601* 
*The dedicated school and emergency lines are confidential and should not be shared with parents or the 
public. 
 
School administration and staff can also reach our operations teams by e-mail at the following addresses: 
 
For Regular Busing queries:   StoprBus@peelsb.com 
For Special Needs queries:   StoprSpecEd@peelsb.com 
 

STOPR website and 𝕏 information: 
STOPR encourages all schools and parents to check our website at stopr.ca for transportation procedures 
and eligibility policies & follow us on 𝕏 @STOPRinfo to receive important updates. 
 
Have a great summer! 
We look forward to working with you again in the next school year. 
 

Thank you from everyone at the STOPR Team! 
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